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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF 
PLEASANT VALLEY RECREATION 

AND PARK DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Pleasant Valley Recreation and Park District is holding a 
Workshop, which will be open to the public, on Friday, November 19, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. at 
Pleasant Valley Fields located at 150 West Park Ct, Camarillo, California. The purpose of this 
workshop is for District staff to receive an update on the following: 
 

THE PLEASANT VALLEY FIELD PARK CLOSURE AND THE WORK TO BE 
PERFORMED DURING THE CLOSURE PERIOD 

 
This workshop will be an informal meeting between District staff and the District’s contractor. 
Due to the possibility that a majority of the District’s Board Members may attend this workshop, 
which will include information within the subject matter jurisdiction of the Pleasant Valley 
Recreation and Park District, this workshop is being noticed as a special meeting of the District 
Board pursuant to the request of the Board Chair as authorized by California Government Code 
Section 54956.   

 
Posted:  November 18, 2021 Karen Roberts 

 


